
 

  

January 3, 2021 

Dear parents/ Guardians, 

It is with delight and enthusiasm that I write you in 2021.  I am sure we all look forward to brighter skies this year! 

As you know, this first week of January, learning will be done on line for all students, with regular in person classes for our 

face to face learners scheduled to begin on January 11. If there are any changes to this, you will be notified. I would like to 

thank our staff for all of the work they have done over the holidays to plan for this and to our families for all of your 

efforts in helping make it work.  When we work together as well as we do, great things happen! 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you need anything. Below is a prayer for the New Year. 

A Prayer for The New Year 

Faithful Companion, 

In this New Year I pray: 

To live deeply, with purpose, 

To live freely, with detachment, 

To live wisely, with humility, 

To live justly, with compassion, 

To live lovingly, with fidelity, 

To live mindfully, with awareness, 

To live gratefully, with generosity, 

To live fully. with enthusiasm. 

Help me to hold this vision and to daily renew it in my heart, becoming ever more one with you. 

Amen 

  

-J. Rupp 

Gifts of Love, York Catholic District School Board 

  

Wishing everyone a terrific January! 

 R. M. Amos 

Principal 

19112 2nd Concession Road 

East Gwillimbury, ON    L9N 0H2 

905-895-0303 (T) 905-895-0304 (F) 



  

 


